
 
 
February 5, 2025 
 
Dear Hazel Park Families, 
 
Due to the weather forecast calling for extremely icy road conditions when classes are to begin, Hazel Park Schools 
will be CLOSED on Thursday, Feb. 6, 2025, for ALL students and staff. 
 
However, since the weather conditions are supposed to improve by late morning, ALL athletic and after-school 
events will go on as planned. 
 
Classes will resume on Friday, Feb. 7, 2025. 
 
We will continue to make decisions regarding snow/ice/cold days based on ensuring the safety of all students, 
families, and employees during the winter months. 
 
We know that weather conditions change rapidly, so Hazel Park Schools will always attempt to reach a decision as 
soon as possible so all of our families and staff members can make proper arrangements. We appreciate your 
cooperation and will inform everyone of school closings as soon as possible. 
 
Hazel Park Schools understands that the decision to remain open or to close due to poor weather has a big impact 
on our families. We also recognize that our students are best served academically and socially by being in school 
and that closures often are the cause of significant hardship for families forced to make last-minute childcare 
arrangements. 
 
(Not sure if there’s a certain way you sign off on your letters), 
 
 
Catherine Cost, Ed.D 
Interim Superintendent 
Hazel Park Schools 

 

 


